
 

 

 
 
This email is for parents of students in Preschool to Year 13. 

 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
I am writing to thank all our DBS parents for your support in ensuring the new academic year has got 
off to an excellent start. It has been lovely seeing our students back in school, mixing with their friends 
and teachers. Our new DBS staff have all settled in well and are enjoying working in such a purposeful 
teaching environment. 
 
PCR Testing 
We were visited by the MoPH this week, as part of the PCR testing programme for all teachers, with 
staff being tested as part of this process.  
 
We would like to remind parents to ensure you continue to follow all Covid protocols, ensuring 
children wear masks, socially distanced and if they do feel unwell ensure they remain at home. 
 
Uniform Standards 
We would also like to remind parents about the standards of uniform we expect at DBS. 
Communication has been sent home from Mr Davies and Mr Atkinson. Trainers of any kind and 
hoodies are not part of the DBS uniform policy and must not be worn to school. 
 
Your support in this matter is greatly appreciated. 
 
INSET Day 
Finally, the school will be closed to students on Thursday 16th September as all DBS staff are involved 
in staff INSET training day. Students are expected to access learning via the VLE platform during this 
day. 
 
This is an important day in the school calendar for staff to dedicate time to discuss their pedagogy and 
developing their practice. 
 
Thank you again for your support. 
 
Best Wishes, 

 

 
Paul Sherlock 
Executive Principal 


